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To provide power for over 15,000 
houses per year. To reduce our 

country’s carbon emmissions by 
16,000 tonnes per year. To power and 
protect the future of our country by 
creating renewable, clean energy.

We aim to submit our planning 
application to Limerick City and 

County Council in the Summer of 
2023. Subject to approval, work is 
expected to be completed on site, 

with the development fully connected 
to the national grid in 2025.

The project maps are shared on our 
website. These maps detail zoning, 

property setback, site constraints and 
considerations for the proposed site.

Further Resources Available

		       Key Information

www.gov.ie www.limerick.ie www.seai.ie www.windenergyireland.com

As of May 2023, the proposed Ballynisky Green Energy project is at the pre-planning stage.  
We welcome continued engagement with the community. We are available via phone, email 
and are offering one to one consultations to all residents in the vicinity of the proposed project.

Planning Application
We expect to submit a planning application for the project in the Summer of 2023.  
Please note that our website will be updated with the details of the planning application  
once submitted on the updates section of the site. 

•	 6 turbines will be proposed on the application.

•	 The hub height (tower) is 90 metres in height and the maximum  
tip height for the turbine is 158 metres.

•	 A setback distance of 650 metres will be adhered to from every residence. 
The current guidelines specify a minimum distance of 500m. We can provide 
you with an exact measurement if you provide the Eircode for your home.

•	 A Community Benefit Fund estimated at approximately €150,000  
per annum will be generated.  


